
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   August 7, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Shuttle Bus Parking  
 1995 Courthouse 4th Ave Parking Lot 
 
PRESENTER: Marcus A. Jones 
 County Engineer 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   Yes, 

1. Request Letter from Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. 
 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
The County has received a request from Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. (SNBCo) for the use of the 1995 
Courthouse north parking lot, off of 4th Ave.  The request letter is attached.  This request is associated 
with SNBCo’s 2017 Oktoberfest Event on September 30 from 5:00 pm to 10:00 pm.   
 
SNBCo proposes to utilize the parking lot as “a central and safe location for residents to load/un-load” the 
SNBCo shuttle bus.  The shuttle bus is complementary and will run between Hendersonville and the 
brewery during the event to provide “safe transportation.”  
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Board is requested to approve the use of the 1995 Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th Avenue by Sierra 
Nevada Brewing Company on Saturday, September 30, 2017. 
  

 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
I move that the Board approve the use of the 1995 Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th 
Avenue by Sierra Nevada Brewing Company on Saturday, September 30, 2017. 

 



 
 

Marcus Jones 

County Engineer 

Henderson County 

1 Historic Courthouse Square 

Hendersonville, NC 28792 

Subject: Oktoberfest Shuttle Loading Zone Annex Lot 

 

July 12, 2017 

 

Dear Mr Jones: 

 

Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. is hosting the third annual Oktoberfest celebration on Saturday, September 

30, 2017.  To encourage the residents of Henderson County to join the event and provide them safe 

transportation, we will be running a complimentary shuttle bus from downtown Hendersonville to our 

Mills River location.  We request the use of the Court House Annex Lot adjacent to Fourth Avenue and 

Grove Street in downtown as a central and safe location for residents to load/un-load the shuttle bus. 

 

More information regarding this event can be found at www.sierranevada.com/oktoberfestnc or please 

do not hesitate to call me at 828-708-6158. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lee-Ann Loser 

Events Manager 

Sierra Nevada Brewing Co. 

leeann.loser@sierranevada.com 

828-708-6158 
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